
Councillor Request Inquiry 2020 

#17-2020 

 

 

Speed Studies - Cranberry Way 
 
Please provide information on any speed studies done within the past five years with 

respect to Cranberry Way. 
 

Good afternoon Council, 
 
Transportation and Agriculture Services would like to provide the following response regarding 

information that has been gathered on speed studies completed within the past five years on 
Cranberry Way. 

 
Information Request 
Speed Studies – Cranberry Way 

Request by: D. Anderson, Ward 2 
Department:  Transportation and Agriculture Services  

Due:  June 23, 2020 
 
The information Transportation and Agriculture Services has on file shows we have only 

conducted one speed survey on Cranberry Way. The study was conducted in early June of 2019 
and was located within the school zone limits. The data is broken down into two parts to reflect 

each time period of the zone. The 30km/h time zone data is from 8:00am to 5:00pm. The 
50km/h time zone data is from midnight to 8:00am and from 5:00pm to midnight. 
 

The driver speed feedback signs have not been placed on his stretch of road, so there is no other 
speed related data to share. 

 
Transportation Planning and Engineering has recently requested an updated speed survey, which 

we have scheduled for later this week (June 26). Once that study has be reduced, we can share 
the information. 
 

Thank you,  
 

Kara Markine 
Administrative Assistant to the Director 
Transportation and Agriculture Services  
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